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https://gbcnv-edu.zoom.us/j/82178469832?pwd=ZlZuVXlmZzFoWGxxVnRiU0RsdXp1UT09


• Tasha and Cheyenne worked together to gather information on what other NSHE institutions are 
doing for Grant-in-Aid and compare it to what we are doing/can do. An email was sent out to all 
Classified Staff by Tasha that included a proposal created by their findings. Classified Staff can 
review this document and bring any change, concerns, and comments to the September meeting. 
Sonja Sibert is invited to the September meeting to answer questions. 

2. Discuss options for a Welcome Back event for Classified Staff; Current ideas: Welcome Back Bags that 
were done last year.  

• Welcome Back Bags were chosen as the Welcome Back event.  
• The bags will include a welcome back card, a full size candy bar, and a stress ball. There are still 

leftover supplies from last year�s bags, and will only need to be supplemented; as there are 54 
Classified Staff members. The bags will be distributed within the first full week of 

https://gbcnv-edu.zoom.us/j/82178469832?pwd=ZlZuVXlmZzFoWGxxVnRiU0RsdXp1UT09

